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This is a published notice on the Find a Tender service: https://www.find-
tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/060634-2025 

Not applicable

Non-Emergency Patient Transport Service for Kent &
Medway

NHS Kent and Medway Integrated Care Board

F14: Notice for changes or additional information

Notice identifier: 2025/S 000-060634
Procurement identifier (OCID): ocds-h6vhtk-04ca35  
Published 29 September 2025, 4:08pm

Section I: Contracting authority/entity

I.1) Name and addresses

NHS Kent and Medway Integrated Care Board

2nd floor Gail House Lower Stone Street

Maidstone

ME15 6NB

Contact

William Clark

Email

william.clark7@nhs.net

Country

United Kingdom

Region code

https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/060634-2025
https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/060634-2025
mailto:william.clark7@nhs.net
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UKJ41 - Medway

Internet address(es)

Main address

https://www.kentandmedway.icb.nhs.uk/

Buyer's address

https://www.kentandmedway.icb.nhs.uk/

Section II: Object

II.1) Scope of the procurement

II.1.1) Title

Non-Emergency Patient Transport Service for Kent & Medway

II.1.2) Main CPV code

85100000 - Health services

II.1.3) Type of contract

Services

II.1.4) Short description

NHS Kent & Medway Integrated Care Board (acting as the Co-ordinating Commissioner)
and NHS South East London Integrated Care Board (acting as the Associate
Commissioner) have undertaken a procurement process for a Non-Emergency Patient
Transport Service. The contract duration will be for an initial period of 5 years with an
option to extend for up to a further 3 years as required.

Section VI. Complementary information

VI.6) Original notice reference

Notice number: 2025/S 000-029975

https://www.kentandmedway.icb.nhs.uk/
https://www.kentandmedway.icb.nhs.uk/
/Notice/029975-2025
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Section VII. Changes

VII.1) Information to be changed or added

VII.2) Other additional information

Following publication of this notice, several representations were received by the Contract
Authority. Following review, and in accordance with regulation 12(4)((d)((ii) of the
Healthcare Services (Provider Selection Regime) Regulations 2023, the Contracting
Authority decided to go back to an earlier stage in the process, namely the evaluation
stage. The evaluation and moderation of bids was therefore undertaken again, and the
Contracting Authority has now published a new Intention to Award notice on the Find a
Tender website, notice ref 2025/S 000-060612
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